
Christmas Newsletter 2023 

“Wishing you all a very happy Christmas” 

 

 

Rugby 

Tag Rugby, in conjunction with Wexford Rugby Club, will commence 

for all classes after Christmas. 

 

Book Fair 

We will be holding a Book Fair, week beginning Monday 29th January. 

Further details will follow nearer the time. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Our Christmas Jumper Day was held yesterday. We had lots of colourful 

jumpers and outfits on display! We raised €190 and all proceeds will go 

to the Simon Community. 

 

Santa Visit 

We had a very special visitor yesterday. He assures us all the children 

in Screen NS are on the “Good List” and can expect a visit from him on 

Christmas Eve. 

 

Christmas Performances 

We hope you all enjoyed the Christmas performances on Tuesday. The 

children worked really hard and we are so proud of them. Thank you to 

the staff who spent so much time on the preparation of the 

performances! 

 

Masses 

Fr. Kelly celebrated a lovely mass this morning that the children 

attended. 

All the classes joined online to the Mass celebrated by Bishop Ger on 

Friday 15th December from St. Michael’s Church in Gorey 

 



A huge “Thank You” also to the outgoing Board of Management who 

have served for the last four years. Your commitment and hard work is 

very much appreciated! 

 

The new Board of Management is as follows: 

Sr. Marie Jones 

Ciara Breen 

Jane Kent 

Mervyn Griffith 

Sinead Sunderland 

Mary Rose Newman 

Denis Kelly 

Sheila Keogh 

 

We would like to wish them all the best going forward. 

 

A word from the Parents’Association 
 
We would like to thank the parents for their support throughout the 
year.  We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  
 
Enjoy the school holidays. 
  
Screen Parents’ Association.  
 

 

Christmas Closures 

School closes at 12.30pm for all classes (except the Early Intervention 

Class which closes at 12.15pm) on Friday 22nd December. School re-

opens for all students on Monday 8th January. 

 

 

Thank You 

Many thanks to you, the parents and the Parents’ Association for all 

your support so far this year. It is much appreciated by the whole 

school community. On behalf of the Board of Management and the 

staff of Screen NS may I wish you all a very Happy Christmas and New 

Year! 


